
 The Cyber Bully   Drama Performance for Years 3-6 Students 

 

Thursday 7th February 2019 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

To support our Personal Development, Health and Physical Education curriculum, The Cyber Bully, an entertaining and 
educational drama performance for students in Years 3-6 is coming to NEPS on Tuesday 5th March 2019.  

The Cyber Bully play explores the serious issue of cyber bullying among young people. The play looks at the misuse of 
texting, social networking sites and unauthorised use of pictures and footage. There will be a de-brief session offered after 
the performance where the actors will address important issues that are raised during the play and occur due to cyber 
bullying. 

Performance Details 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to the school office with receipt of payment by             
Friday 1st March 2019. When payment is made online, please record your receipt number on the permission slip. 

Kind regards, 

Natalie Varagnolo         Mick McCann 
Principal 
 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The Cyber Bully Permission Note 

 

I give permission for my child _______________________________________________________ of class ________ , 

to attend the performance of The Cyber Bully on Tuesday 5th March 2019 in the school Library.  

I have made my online payment.  (Please tick)   

My receipt number is: _______________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________ Parent/Caregiver                   Date:_______________________ 

Event The Cyber Bully 
Date Tuesday 5th March 2019 
Time 11:30am 
Who ALL students Years 3-6 
Cost $6.00 
Where School Library 
Supervision Class teachers 


